
 

Service Project for FCWC 

Fall, 2013  
 

 

 

   Ladies, we will be collecting coats for families at Bowman Middle School for 

our service project again this year.   

 

  At meetings, I will provide clear trash bags for anyone who would like to put 

together a donation.  Not only will this bag help you store your coats as you col-

lect them, but it will remind you when you get home to do so!  I am happy to 

come and pick up any coats, or you may drop them off at my house.  

 

  If you would like to donate monetarily, I will have a box for checks and cash 

at every meeting.  You may also drop off your donations in my locking mailbox 

located on the front porch at 3436 Terry Drive. 

 

Consider having your Activity Group put together a donation, as well! 

 

 

Thank you so much!   

 

Diane Apprill 

3436 Terry Drive 

214-223-8860 


